Subject: Gordon Elementary Talent Show – Important Details!
Dear Gordon Elementary Families,
We’re excited to invite you to our upcoming Talent Show on Friday, May 23rd! Our students have been working hard to prepare their performances, and we can’t wait to share their talents with you.
To accommodate everyone comfortably, the show will run in two parts:
· Show A – Starts at 1:00 PM.
If your child is in Show A, please be seated in the gym by 1:00 PM.
· Show B – Starts at approximately 2:00 PM.
If your child is in Show B, please arrive by 1:45 PM to ensure you have time to find a seat.
There will be a brief 5-minute break between shows for families to transition. As Show A ends, Show B families can enter and find seats.
Please check with your child to find out which show they are performing in.
To help manage space, we kindly ask that no more than two adults attend per child.
We hope you enjoy this fun afternoon of student talent and creativity! If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me at knylund@vsb.bc.ca.
Thank you for your support,
Mr. Nylund
Gordon Elementary School

